
To Whom It May Concern: 
I urge you to vote down HB3063. Medical freedom is important for my family. We have chosen to forgo 
vaccines made with aborted fetal stem cells as a matter of conscience. Please do not force us to inject 
ethically dubious vaccines into our children! I am not anti-vaccine, I am pro-safe and pro-ethical vaccine. 
We will definitely be pulling our children out of the public school system if this bill passes. Both my 
husband and I work in public education so this will be very hard for us.  
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Snoozy 
14239 Hwy 66 
Klamath Falls, Oregon 97601 
 


